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CONCORD, NH -- Senate President Chuck Morse (R-Salem) issued this statement following 

the U.S. Supreme Court’s decision in Carson v. Makin that states may not exclude religious 

schools from programs benefitting other private schools: 

  
     “Today, the Court upheld the principle that private organizations may not be discriminated 

against because of their religious beliefs. We believe that parents know best on how their 

children should be educated. Whether they choose their local school district, a public charter 

school, a private school, or homeschooling, the State of New Hampshire is going to help them 

find the best education possible for every child.” 
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